Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

KÌ THI CHỌN HSG

ĐÊ 12

MÔN: TIẾNG ANH

Thời gian làm bài 120 phút không kể thời gian giao đề

L Put the verbs in brackets in the brackets (5ms) (Cho dạng đúng của dộng từ trong ngoặc) At the moment, we (sit) in a cafe we (wait) for the museum to open. Miss Helen (help) him as soon as she (finish) that letter. What part of HCM city (you. live)in when you (be)a student? What you (do) if you (have) lots of momey?. 5.Why Hoa (not go) to my birthday party lastnight? 6.When I was a little girl. I always (run) to achool. 7.She (not drink) coffee in the morning. Keep silent please .Our teacher (explain) the lesson. 9.She promises she (help) them learn English. 10. This day next week (be) my birthday. a. Rewrite these sentences to make the same meaning.(2.5ms) The cat is very lovely. What is your weight? How much is this cap? It takes me about two hours each day to do my homework. I spend He is a slower and more careful driver than I am He drives..... IV.Make questions for the underlined word: (2.5ms) (Viết câu hói cho nhl'mg từ gạch dới) She left for Ha Noi 2 days ago. He had stomachache because he ate dirty vegetables. My brother is going to the hospital. _____ We 'll have fish and vegetables for dinner. He works in an international bank. *V* Use the cues in brackets to answer the questions 1. Why did the teacher punish Minh? (not do his homework) 2. Where did your father go last night? (movies) 3. Who did Tan meet on the way home? (old friend) 4. What did her mother buy her? (a new pair of shoes)

Trung tâm Luyện thi Amax – 39 LK 6A Làng Việt Kiều Châu Âu

5.When does your shool start? (September 5*)

......

V. Read the text and answer the questions

Text 1: Health and hygiene are very important. So Nam always takes care of his health. He does morning exercise regularly and eats moderately. He brushes his teeth after meals everyday. He doesn't cat candy at night. Nam doesn't stay up late. He often goes to bed at 10 o'clock and gets up at 6 o'clock. He likes watching cartoons but he never sits at cab TV. It is not good for his eyes. He will always keep his teeth clean and his body fit. Health is more important than anything else!

1. Why does Nam take care of his teeth?

.....

2.What does he do after meals?

.....

3.What doesn't he eat at night?

.....

4.What time does he sleep?

5.Why does he never sit near TV?

Text 2:

Babies do it for up to 8 hours a day.Sleep.No one can live without it.But how much do we really need?

Scientists say that we all need 8 hours's sleep every night .They find that, on average, adults sleep for 7 hours a night, with 32% sleeping less than 6 hours .They also say that the idea that we need less sleep as we get older is completely untrue.Professor Jim Horne of Southborough University studied a group of people who could spend as many hours as they wanted in bed; after 10 hours they didn't find it any easy to get up in the morning.

-Questions:

How many hours a day do babies sleep?

How many hours a day should we sleep?

How many hours a day do mast people sleep?

What percentage of people sleep less than 6 hours a day?

Can people get up early- in the morning after 10 hours' sleep?

......Good luck.....